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Mr Cameron Sargent

Team Leader

Planning Services

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Sargent

RE: MODIFICATION APPLICATION - SSD-7944-MOD-1, BARANGARQOO PUBLIC
DOMAIN WORKS MODIFICATION

The Department of Defence (Defence) thanks the NSW Department of Planning and
Environment for the opportunity to comment on the modification application for the approved
Barangaroo public domain and associated works within Barangaroo South and Central.

Defence does not believe that this proposal will have any impact on the safety or efficiency of
Defence facilities or operations and as such has no concerns.

Should you wish to discuss the content of this advice further, my point of contact is Mr Tim
Hogan at land.planning@defence.gov.au or by telephone on (02) 6266 8193. Please note our new
Defence group email address for all land planning matters.

Yours sincerely

David Harrison

Acting Director

Land Planning & Regulation
Estate Planning Branch

9 July 2019
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